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   MAGGIE L WALKER GOVERNOR’S SCHOOL 

STUDENT INVOLVEMENT IN DECISION MAKING 

 

The Maggie L. Walker Governor’s School Regional Board recognizes the student body 

as a significant part of the community and in the decision making process. 

 

Student input is important in the data collection process, and on relevant issues students' 

views will be sought and considered by the director and the Regional School Board. 

 

Adopted:    September 19, 2013 

Amended:   October 15, 2020 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Legal Refs.: Code of Virginia, 1950, as amended, § 22.1-78.  

   

 

 

 

 

 


